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School Picture Day 

Because the school year started differently this year, Picture Day was delayed a few weeks. But it 

will happening soon! 

*Every student will have their picture taken on Wednesday, December 9
th
.   

*Students should come dressed in their school uniform as usual.   

*Students will have the option to purchase a picture packet.  If you choose not to purchase a 

picture packet, students will still have their picture taken so that they can be part of the class 

composite for their class.  

*Picture packet information will be sent home later this week. 

*Individual student packets that are purchased on picture day will be sent home prior to the 

Winter Break. 

*Students that have continued online learning at home have the option to come into the school 

and have their picture taken or not.  Those that want their picture included in the class composite 

or to purchase a class picture should come for pictures on that same day, Wednesday, December 

9
th
 between 12:00 and 12:20 p.m.  Pictures will be taken in the library.   

Survey Closes Tomorrow 

There is still time today to take the brief survey regarding the hiring of our future 

principal. The survey is confidential and will be available through the end of today, 

Nov. 30, 2020.         - CRA Board of Trustees 

Link to Survey: http://bit.ly/CanyonRimPrincipal   

If you are having trouble with the hyperlink, please copy and paste the link into a new 

browser.      
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We hope everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving and enjoyed the break! 

Giving Tree: All donations are due tomorrow December 1 for the Sub for Santa.  Please 

remember to attach the code to the gift so that we know where the gift goes.  Due to the 

pandemic we will not be hosting the wrapping party, but will be donating the wrapping paper 

and tape to each family to wrap the gifts.  Thank you again for all of you kindness and 

generosity.  This is such a great service project and we feel so fortunate to be able to help so 

many families this year.  Thank you again! 

DONATIONS: As you start your holiday shopping make sure that you are using Amazon Smile 

and that your account is connected to the Canyon Rim PTO.  When you make your regular 

purchases a percentage of what you spend is sent to the PTO.  This is an easy way to help! 

PTO Meeting: 

We will be holding our monthly PTO meeting this Wednesday, December  2nd  at 8 am via zoom. 

If you would like the link to join the meeting, you can subscribe by doing the following: 

http://bit.ly/CanyonRimPrincipal
http://bit.ly/CanyonRimPrincipal


Login to AtoZ and go to your account on the menu tab: top left 

-          Go to family Info: click on the edit tab of the person you’d like to edit (anyone in your 

household) 

-          Subscriptions: you can elect to be emailed regarding any of the subscriptions.  You can 

change these preferences at any time.  

We will email the zoom link this way. 

Thank you to everyone for helping to make this year successful.  We appreciate all that you do! 
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